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Opelika's Greatest
Robotics Engineers

Our students understand the
value of summer vacation! We

also instill the value of community
service and outreach. You can

find us working with our
community this summer!



O.G.R.E. will be hosting a robotics

showcase on July 19th at the
Opelika Public Library. See you

there!

Houston was good to us, but we are glad to
be back in Opelika. While competition season
may be over, the work never ends. We are
planning and working for success during the
2024 FIRST in Show Crescendo season! 

Thank you to everyone who volunteers their
time with us; we appreciate you!

While driving the robot is an
important part of the drive team
responsibilities, the human player is
as well! This month, we want to
shoutout our drive team's Human
Player, Hadley.
Hadley competes under enormous
pressure to ensure that our robot
has the available components on
the field. She is also a rockstar
member of the team that spends
countless hours helping out! 
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